

Golf Tournament May 29, 2017

Rich Lipman signing in



Jeff Bebbino, Director of Golf



Checking In



Barbara Meidling and Linda Packo getting ready to play



The Men are getting ready for the big tournament



Weather not great but ready to play!



Good day to spend time with neighbors and friends



Let's Get Started!!!



Weather doesn't matter – having a fun day does!!



Getting last minute instructions from Jeff Rowe



Thanks to Rosemary Lefebvre (picture on the left) and Ron Givens (second from the right in the picture on the right) for planning a great day!!



